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   Dear Fuqua Family,  

As I enter my final year at Fuqua School, I am honored to reflect on the 
amazing accomplishments of our students, the exciting expansions of our 
program, and the tremendous generosity of our supporters.   Fuqua School is 
such a special place, and the success of our students is a testament to the 
dedication and hard work of so many people! 

From academics to operations, technology is an integral part of Fuqua School, 
helping us prepare our students for life in an interconnected, global world.  As 
new technology options become available, we have worked to increase our 
capabilities, and were delighted when alumnus and longtime supporter, Mr. 
Harry Davis, made a substantial donation to the school that will enable us to 
install wireless internet and new classroom equipment.  While internet has 
been available across campus for years, there are many advantages to a 
wireless system, including increased student involvement using their own 
devices as a learning tool.  Our deep appreciation is extended to Mr. Davis for 
his generosity. 

In the area of technology, we also launched Fuqua School’s new website, 
which received excited feedback from the school community.  Through the 
work of our Director of Communications, Linda Davis, in concert with the 
company Magic Hour, the new website is striking and easy for visitors to 
navigate.  Part of the excitement stemmed from the athletics module that helps 
the school better organize and display sports schedules and game results, 
provide improved directions to opponent locations, and highlight the great 
programs and coaching staff at the school. The “quicklinks" menu offers a 
dynamic access point to frequently requested content such as lunch menus, 
monthly activities, scores, and schedules.  Please visit www.FuquaSchool.com 
often. 

February brought a very special recognition to Fuqua School. Band Director 
Camille Rabon was named Middle School Teacher of the Year for the 
Commonwealth of Virginia by the Veterans of Foreign Wars.  Nominations for 
this prestigious honor were submitted by 60 VFW posts across the 
Commonwealth in recognition of exceptional teaching.  Mrs. Rabon has 
brought a new level of excellence to the band program at Fuqua School since 
joining the faculty in 2011, including the creation of a cross-curricular Veterans 
Day celebration that has encouraged participation from the entire student 
body in paying tribute to the men and women who have served our country in 
the armed forces.  Our highest commendations are extended to Mrs. Rabon for 
this outstanding accomplishment! 

Mrs. Rabon’s students also excelled!   Eighty-five band students from Fuqua 
School in grades 5 through 8 participated in the Music in the Parks competition 
in Williamsburg where thirteen instrumental ensembles represented schools 
from Virginia, North Carolina, Delaware, Maryland, New York and 
Pennsylvania.   Both of our bands received a rating of excellent.  We were 
especially pleased that, in addition to the first place trophies, Fuqua School was 
presented the Esprit de Corps Award, which celebrates spirit, positive conduct, 
enthusiasm, performance and appearance.   

Clearly, our students never cease to amaze me, but the efforts of two seniors in 
establishing a Model United Nations program for Southside Virginia were 
unprecedented.  Jacob Miller and Peyton Wall were told that Fuqua School 
would be unable to create a Model United Nations club due to the school’s 
distance from any conferences.  Rather than lose hope, these determined 
students reached out to Hampden-Sydney College, and through the 
collaboration of Hampden-Sydney’s Wilson Center for Leadership in the Public  

GREETINGS FROM 
OUR PRESIDENT 
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Interest and The Union Philanthropic Literary Society, their vision became reality.  
Fifty-six high school students from thirteen schools, independent and public, from 
the surrounding counties participated in this first annual Model United Nations 
conference.  During the three-day event and under the leadership of Hampden-
Sydney students, participants learned the functions and responsibilities of the 
United Nations, current events occurring around the globe, and diplomatic 
solutions to solving problems.  Numerous topics of debate that impact more than 
twenty countries were covered, helping students gain a new perspective on 
global issues.   As we look to the future, The Wilson Center hopes to make the 
Model United Nations an annual event in partnership with Fuqua School.  

Once again, Fuqua School’s Youth in Government students excelled at the 
Virginia YMCA sponsored Model General Assembly (MGA) on the Capitol 
grounds in Richmond.  The MGA is designed to introduce high school students to 
the legislative process of the Commonwealth.  Fuqua students proposed two bills, 
one of which passed both houses of the General Assembly and was signed by 
the youth governor.   Fuqua School senior Whitney Forlines, elected previously as 
the 2014 Lieutenant Governor, ran debate for three days in the Virginia Senate, 
where she ensured decorum and conducted the primary elections for MGA 
offices for 2015.  We were thrilled that one of our students, Cali Foster, was 
elected by the MGA students to serve as the 2015 Lieutenant Governor, marking 
the fourth year in a row that Fuqua School has had an elected leader of the 
House or Senate.  We are indebted to our upper school teacher, Mr. Jennings 
Custis, for the tremendous role he has played over the years in the success of our 
students who attend MGA. 

And to our delight, we ended the year with an athletic State Championship!  
Fuqua School’s varsity baseball team, led by Coach Ted Cunningham, 
represented our school at the Virginia Independent Schools Athletic Association 
(VISAA) Division III State Championship game on Sunday, May 18, at Shepherd 
Stadium in Colonial Heights, returning home with the title.  Our Falcons played 
with great determination and skill, defeating Southampton Academy. 

In April, I announced my upcoming retirement from Fuqua School, effective July 
31, 2015.  It has truly been my privilege to serve as president of this wonderful 
institution for the past twenty years and to have had the opportunity to honor 
and help bring to life the vision of our benefactor, Mr. J.B. Fuqua.   Working 
together, we have built a school that reflects warmth and openness and 
challenges each student to achieve his or her boundless individual potential.   My 
deepest appreciation is extended to the many people who have supported the 
school during my tenure, and I look forward to keeping abreast of the many new 
happenings at Fuqua School from my home in North Carolina. 

 

Ruth S. Murphy, President 

 

 

 



   

OUR NEWEST ALUMNI ~ CLASS OF 2014  
 

Fuqua School’s Class of 2014 gathered for the traditional senior breakfast followed by 
practice for Baccalaureate and Commencement.  Baccalaureate was held Sunday, May 
18, at College Presbyterian Church, Hampden-Sydney College.  Reverend David Keck 
presided over the service.  Commencement was held Friday, May 23, on the front lawn 
of the upper school campus. All forty graduates will attend a college or university.  The 
Class of 2014 was offered collectively over $3.9 million in academic scholarships.  There 
are thirteen Cum Laude (3.2-3.5), four Magna Cum Laude (3.6-4.0) and fifteen Summa 
Cum Laude (4.0+) graduates.  

Pictured (front row l-r) is Fuqua School’s Class of 2014: Sierra Williams, Whitney Forlines, 
Katy Newman, Kari Davis, Sommer Frank, Elizabeth Redford, Taylor Kelly, Peyton Wall, Al 
Baker, Samantha Pairet, Mary Denaro, (second row l-r) Samantha Livesey, Faith Hill, 
Ansley Martinez, Therie French, Iain Encarnacion, Kristen Tolbert, Olivia Keck, Karmen 
Arritt, Macie Ware, Savannah McKee, Alexandra Mottley, (third row l-r) Addison 
Wiecking, Kenston Fields, Jacob Miller, Brody Thomas, Taylor Adams, Alexandra Trent, 
Kaelyn Jefferson, Stephen Horton, (forth row l-r) Zach Clark, Logan McDonald-Byrd, 
Kraig Green, Quinton Ellington, Matthew McKay, North Angle, Brandon Simmons, Ben 
Wade, Alex Magnotti, Andrew Hice. 

Valedictorian: Iain Encarnacion 
Salutatorian: Alexandra Trent 
Giftorian: Ben Wade &              
Peyton Wall 
 

Class Officers:  
Katy Newman, President 
Mary Denaro, Vice-President 
Peyton Wall, Secretary 
Alexandra Trent, Treasurer 
 

Class Motto: “Challenge 
Accepted” 
 

Class Song: “We Run This 
Town” by Luke Bryan 
 

Class Poem: “Fuqua Family” by 
Peyton Wall 
 

Class Sponsor: Joyce Eggleston 
 

Class Flower: Forget-Me-Not 
 

Class Colors: Yellow & Blue 
Yellow because we 
shine bright like the sun 
and blue to represent 
the sky because we have 
no limits.  

 

Class of 2014 was offered 
collectively over $3.9 million in 
academic scholarships. 



   

CLASS OF 2014 
 

100% of the class has been accepted at 
one or more of the following colleges 
and universities. 
Boston University 
Bridgewater College 
Christopher Newport University 
Coastal Carolina University [2] 
College of Charleston [3] 
College of William & Mary [3] 
Colorado Mountain College  
Delaware Valley College  
Eastern Mennonite University 
Elon University 
Emory University [1] 
Ferrum College [1] 
Florida State University 
Georgian Court University 
Hampden-Sydney College [2] 
Hampton University 
James Madison University [2] 
Jefferson College of Health Sciences [1] 
John Tyler Community College [2] 
Lees-McRea College [1] 
Liberty University [1] 
Longwood University [1] 
Lynchburg College [1] 
Mars Hill College 
NC State University [1] 
NC Wesleyan College 
Old Dominion University [1] 
Radford University 
Randolph College [1] 
Randolph-Macon College [2] 
Richard Bland College [2] 
Roanoke College [2] 
Sewanee-University of the South 
Southern Virginia University 
Southside Virginia Community College [3] 
St. Joseph's University 
UNC- Charlotte [1] 
UNC-Wilmington 
Union University 
University of Central Florida 
University of Mary Washington [1] 
University of Richmond 
University of Virginia [3] 
Virginia Commonwealth University 
Virginia Polytechnic Institute and State [1] 
WyoTech [1] 

 

 [ ] Number of Students Attending 

 

In an effort to encourage responsible citizenship, 
Fuqua School students must complete a total of 
40 hours of community service during their 
upper school years as a requirement for 
graduation. Participation in community service 
provides opportunities for students to become 
involved in the needs and concerns of others.   

This year, Fuqua School created the Silver 
Service Award to celebrate the seniors who 
have served more than 100 hours in the 
community. These students deserve special 
recognition because they exemplify the attitude 
of service that is fostered at Fuqua School.  
These students receive a distinctive white cord 
to wear during commencement exercises.   

Pictured (l-r) are the first recipients of the Fuqua 
School Silver Service Award: Katy Newman, 
daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Walt Newman of 
Farmville; Alexandra Trent, daughter of Mr. and 
Mrs. Robert Raymond of Rice; Elizabeth Redford, 
daughter of Mr. and Mrs. David Redford of 
Crewe; Peyton Wall, daughter of Ms. Jennifer 
Wall of Farmville; Sommer Frank, daughter of 
Mr. and Mrs. Jimmy Frank of Cumberland; 
Kaelyn Jefferson daughter of Mr. and Mrs. 
Bobby Jefferson of Farmville, and Mrs. Susan 
Carden, MS/US Dean. 



   

2014 COMMENCEMENT SPEAKER 
JON MARTIN ‘97  

WELCOME BACK… 
 

Keeping with the longstanding tradition of inviting alumni to deliver the 
commencement address, this year’s guest speaker was Mr. Jon Martin, son of 
Mr. and Mrs. David Martin of Farmville.  Jon is a 1997 graduate of Fuqua 
School and was inducted into the Fuqua School Athletics Hall of Fame in 
2011.  Jon received his Master of Education, Educational Leadership with 
emphasis in Sports Management, in 2003 from Lynchburg College. 

Jon, Head Baseball Coach and Facilities Coordinator at Vassar College in 
Poughkeepsie, NY, manages all facets of a NCAA Division III college baseball 
program. During his tenure, Jon has designed and facilitated the construction 
of a multi-million dollar on-campus baseball facility and coached 10 All-New 
York Region, 35 All-Liberty League players, one LL Player of the Year, one LL 
Rookie of the Year and six professional players. Under Jon’s leadership, 
baseball has set more than 30 new Vassar College single season records as 
well as 13 career records in 2010, 2011, and 2013.  

Jon shared, “After graduating from Lynchburg College in 2001 and realizing 
that I wanted to stay in baseball to make a living, I approached my head coach 
and convinced him to add me to his staff.  I was fortunate to learn the game, 
learn how to lead, and learn how to teach for the next two years under his 
tutelage.  I was also able to complete my master's degree and find the job that 
I currently have at Vassar.   

I have been fortunate enough to represent Vassar College for almost 10 years.  
We have built a new top-of-the-line baseball facility, set numerous program 
records, and had several players continue on to play professional baseball.  I've 
also had the honor and privilege to manage teams for USA Baseball several 
times and have represented our country overseas.  I was part of a team that 
won a gold medal in the Robur '58 Tournament in Amsterdam, Netherlands.  
These are memories and experiences that I will always cherish and which 
were beyond my wildest dreams. 

“If I didn't find my love for baseball while playing at Fuqua, none of this would 
have become a reality.  It all started there, on Gilmer Field, and I can't wait to 
come back for commencement and share some of my experiences in baseball, 
travel, and life.  I hope I can inspire this class to chase dreams, think for 
themselves, and experience what the world has to offer. “ 



   

2014 ALUMNI RECOGNITION AWARD 

JAMES “JIMMY” RAYMOND FRANK ‘89 

Each year at Fuqua School’s Commencement, the Alumni Association 
presents its Recognition Award to an alumnus/a who demonstrates 
enthusiasm, devotion, and dedication towards his/her career, community, 
and Fuqua School.  The standards for recognition include one or more of the 
following:  outstanding recognition in his/her career or field of work, 
commendable service to others, or significant commitment to Fuqua School.   

The recipient of the 2014 Alumni Recognition Award was James Raymond 
Frank.   During commencement Tammy Frank, Director of Alumni Affairs, 
shared, “After graduating from Prince Edward Academy in 1989, Jimmy went 
on to attend college at Randolph-Macon. He is now a successful business 
owner and part time farmer.  When he is not on Fuqua’s campus giving his 
always very interesting advice, he is offering a helping hand to anyone that 
needs it -- or even if it isn’t needed.  Jimmy can frequently be found coaching 
from the bench -- or even from the sidelines. He is willing to do anything for 
the students.  No matter what is needed, he is there.  If you ask Jimmy why, 
he’d say, ‘I do it for the kids -- they are the reason.’”   

Fuqua School’s Commencement was a very special night for the Frank family.  
Their daughter, Sommer, graduated and went on to attend her father's alma 
mater.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There are so many deserving alumni who have made a difference in their 
community as well as within the Fuqua family. We would love to hear their 
stories.  Please send your recommendations to Tammy Frank, Director of 
Alumni Affairs.    

mailto:franktm@fuquaschool.com?subject=Annual%20Report%20Alumni%20Award


 

2014 REUNION 
FRIENDS, FUN & FOOD 

 

 
 



 

FRIDAY & SATURDAY, JUNE 12 -13 
 

ALL ALUMNI WELCOME 
 

Skeeter Fore Alumni Golf Tournament 
The Manor Resort Golf Club, Farmville 
8 A.M.; registration begins at 7:30 A.M. 
 
Family Pool Party & Picnic 
Fuqua Pool 
Swim 10:00 A.M. – 4:00 P.M. 
Picnic will be available  
     from noon - 1:30 P.M. 
 
Class Gatherings 
Gee-Price Center & Poolside 
6:00 P.M. – midnight 

Quiet Reflections 
Kilpatrick Media Center 
6:00 P.M. – 10:00 P.M. 

The Office of Alumni Affairs wants to reminisce with all of you, hear your stories, and 
celebrate your coming together after 20 years.  My goal is to make your reunion one 
to remember.  Each year the Alumni Office holds Reunion Weekend the second 
Saturday of June, here on campus, to celebrate all classes holding five or ten year 
reunions. The festivities start with the Skeeter Fore Golf Tournament held at The 
Manor Golf Course Saturday morning and a family pool party here on campus. All of 
this leads up to the big reunion party held Saturday night in the Gee Price Building 
along with “Quiet Reflections” in the Kilpatrick Library.  Whether your class decides to 
take part in Reunion weekend, or do something on your own at another time, the 
Alumni Office is here for you.  

Please contact us with updated information, any ideas you have for your class reunion, 
or just to find out what’s happening on campus.  We look forward to seeing you on 
the Hill again.   

Be active in your Alumni Association - you are essential to our school. 

Please contact Tammy Frank, Director of Alumni Affairs, with any questions at         
434-392-4131, ext. 235, or franktm@fuquaschool.com. 

0   

REUNION 2015 

WELCOME BACK! 

mailto:franktm@fuquaschool.com?subject=Alumni%20-%20Annual%20Report


 

 

SUPPORT OUR ANNUAL FUND  

   
Your gifts to the Annual Fund (dollars designated to the annual operating 
budget) support the school’s growing program needs in all areas of school 
life.  Tuition accounts for 69% of the school’s income, and the actual cost of 
educating each child is more than $3,000 beyond the cost of tuition; 
therefore, the Annual Fund is vital to helping make up the difference.  

Your gifts will support our mission by: 

• impacting the school's operating budget, which directly benefits our 
students, faculty, programs and operations 

• investing in the physical education program, including equipment, 
uniforms, field maintenance and travel for all girls’ and boys’ athletic 
teams, while also promoting opportunities for healthy competition, 
exercise, sportsmanship and personal growth 

• enhancing the various programs, clubs and activities at Fuqua 
designed to give students real-world opportunities to serve and give 
back to the community 

• providing opportunities for professional growth and advancement, 
ensuring that faculty continue to learn 

• granting financial assistance to students whose families 
demonstrate need and would otherwise not be able to attend 
Fuqua, enabling us to enroll a talented, motivated and diverse 
student population 

• creating opportunities for students in the visual and performing arts 
including band, drawing, painting, photography and film and  
theater productions 

• contributing to programs that strengthen and increase cultural 
awareness 

• upgrading technology available to students both inside and outside 
the classroom, which enriches the learning experience and provides 
essential technological skills needed to flourish in the world’s 
expanding information age.  

Meeting our dollar goal is critical each year, but maintaining high levels of 
participation from alumni, parents and friends is extremely important as 
well. We want our supporters to know that the school continues to focus on 
student-centered programs, character, honor, and values, and will not lose 
sight of its traditions and history. 

Fuqua is grateful for your support and promises to spend your gifts wisely to 
give our students the best possible educational experience. 

 

 



  

2013-2014 OPERATING   
INCOME & EXPENSE 

Non-Academic Income: 
Extended Day Care  
Summer Programs  
Pool Memberships/Events 
Athletics (gate rec/intramural) 
Food Service  
Catering/Facilities Rental
  
  



 

 
MANY WAYS TO GIVE ~ 
ALL TAX DEDUCTIBLE 

 
  LEGACY CIRCLE 

 Fuqua School recently inducted 
its fourth Legacy Circle member, 
Harry Davis,  president of the 
Maupin-Sizemore Foundation.  A 
native of Charlottesville, Davis 
grew up in Pamplin, Virginia.  
Currently, he resides in Roanoke.  
Davis is an alumnus and longtime 
supporter of the school.   

The Legacy Circle recognizes with 
honor all donors who have made 
a significant investment in the 
quality of education provided at 
Fuqua School with their 
cumulative gifts of $100,000 or 
more.   

Mr. Dickie Cralle, Mr. Bobby 
Showalter and Ms. Pam Butler are 
the other members of the Legacy 
Circle.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pictured (l-r)  
Mr. Harry Davis and Ms. Ruth 
Murphy, President of Fuqua School 

   
   

There are many ways to help further the mission of Fuqua School through 
charitable contributions; your donations are essential to Fuqua School. 
Every gift, large or small, makes a significant difference to the School, and 
there are a number of ways to give. You can do so using the type of assets 
best suited to your financial circumstances, existing tax laws, and your plans 
for your own financial future. We recommend that you consult with your 
financial advisor to determine what form of contribution will best 
accommodate your financial situation. 

CASH/CHECK: 
A cash contribution may entitle you to an income tax deduction in the year 
of the gift, depending upon your specific tax situation. 
 
CREDIT CARD: 
Paying by VISA, MasterCard, or Discover allows you to take advantage of 
your card’s rewards programs. If you would like to make your payments 
over time, we can set up a monthly or quarterly recurring gift. 
 
APPRECIATED SECURITIES: 
Appreciated securities are often preferred vehicles because they may entitle 
you to an income tax charitable deduction for the fair market value of the 
securities and, in certain situations, the avoidance of capital gains tax. 
Consult your tax advisor for details. 
 
MATCHING GIFTS: 
Corporate matching gifts are an easy way for you to increase the impact of 
your personal contribution. By taking advantage of a company’s matching 
gift program, you can generate an additional gift that may automatically 
double or triple your own contribution. You will receive full credit for both 
the original donation and the matching gift. A matching gift form should 
accompany your initial contribution. 
 
PLANNED GIFTS: 
Gifts made through bequests and estate planning help ensure Fuqua’s 
future and may offer significant tax advantages and income rights for the 
life of the donor and/or the donor’s beneficiary. Bequests are designated for 
the School’s Endowment Fund, where they will provide for the long-term 
future of the School. 

 
 

Unlike tuition payments, your gifts to Fuqua School are tax deductible 
to the fullest extent of the law. 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Visionary * $50,000+ 
Mr. Harry Davis 

 
Pinnacle* $10,000+ 
Anonymous 
Mrs. Sarah Garwood ~ In Honor of Carly Barker Garwood ‘18 

 

Covenant* $5,000+ 
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Boswell 
Mr. Wayne Davis ‘77 & Mrs. Teresa Chernault Davis '80 
Mrs. Linda Stokes Johnson '64 
Modern Woodman of America 
Mr. & Mrs. Hunter Watson 
Mr. & Mrs. Tim Whaley 
 

Mission* $2,500+ 
Mr. Robert C. Atkinson '76 & Mrs. Kelly Atkinson 
Ms. Pam W. Butler 
Mr. G. R.  Cyrus & Mrs. Charlotte Davis Cyrus '80 
Dr. James B. Gates Jr. DVM ’60 
Mr. & Mrs. Terry Hudgins 
Mr. Brantley Jefferson 
Mr. & Mrs. Doug Mackintosh 
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Lewis Moss 
Ms. Ruth S. Murphy 
Mr. W. C. Sprouse '72 & Mrs. Betty Jacobs Sprouse '72 
Mr. & Mrs. Tim Tucker 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Loyalty* $1,000+ 
American Endowment Foundation 
Ms. Kimberly Cave ‘76 
Mr. Robert Coleman Longan Jr. M.D.  
Mrs. Ressie Davis 
Mr. Joseph Easter '94 & Mrs. Jill Hendrick Easter '95 
Ms. Joyce P. Eggleston ‘76 
Mr. Charles M. Elinsky Jr. ‘76 
Mrs. Marie W. Goodpasture ‘76 
Mr. & Mrs. Roy B. Hargrove III ‘76 
Harwood and Son Insurance 
Mr. Joseph C. Hines ‘86 
Mr. Edward R. Kromer ‘65 
Mr. J. Shane Newcombe ‘98 
Mr. & Mrs. Ray Pembelton 
Mr. Marc J. Puckett & Mrs. Sarah Elam Puckett ‘81 
Mr. & Mrs. Bryan Rowland 
Mr. Robert Showalter '60 & Mrs. JoAnn C. Showalter '65 
Mr. & Mrs. Dana Thomas 
Dr. & Mrs. Rob Wade 
Dr. & Mrs. Bennie Waller 
Mr. & Mrs. Brad L. Watson '83  
Mr. Gene Watson ’71 & Mrs. Patsy Watson ‘71 
Mrs. Bettye A. Williams 
 
*Contributions of $1,000 or more qualify the donor for membership 
in the Bell Tower Club with special member benefits.  

 
Heritage $500+ 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael A. Bailey 
Brandt Engineering, Inc. 
Mr. John Ellington '82 & Mrs. Judy Lawhorne Ellington '81 
Mr. Andy Ellington '86 & Mrs. Tracey McKain Ellington '83 
Ellington Energy Services 
Mr. Marcus Gregory 
Haverford Trust Company 
Dr. & Mrs. Andrew Johnson 
Mainly Clay 
Mr. Joseph F. Morrissette 
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher L. Pembelton 
Powhatan Flooring, Inc. 
PW Foods, LLC 
Mr. Garland L. Rogers 
Dr. & Mrs. Billy Rutherford 
Mr. & Mrs. Chris Sadler 
Mr. Cary Stokes '70 & Mrs. Sarah Evans Stokes '70 
Triple R Dairy 
Mr. John H. Varner Jr. ‘74 

 

HONOR ROLL OF DONORS 
August 1, 2013 – July 31, 2014 

 

Fuqua School sincerely appreciates those 
individuals who generously made gifts 
between August 1, 2013 and July 31, 2014. 

To accomplish the school’s goals, it takes the 
support of the entire Fuqua family – parents, 
board members, faculty, staff, parents of 
alumni, grandparents, and friends.  These gifts 
help ensure our students continue to have the 
very best educational experience possible. 

Thank you for your support! 



FUQUA SCHOOL HONOR ROLL OF DONORS   August 1, 2013 – July 31, 2014 

(continued Heritage) 
 

Mr. Ken Watson '74 & Mrs. Debbie Moore Watson '77 
Mr. Charles W. Wilkerson ‘65 
Dr. & Mrs. Charles S. Wilson Jr. ‘70 
The Woodland 
Wright Logging, LLC 
 

Spirit $100+ 
Mr. Walter 'Bozo' Addleman 
Mr. & Mrs. G. Wayne Allen 
Mr. Danny Andrews & Mrs. Kathy Hargrove Andrews '68 
Ms. Jo Leslie A. Andrews ‘61 
Mr. & Mrs. Peyton C. Anderson ‘85 
Mr. Raymond O. Anderson ‘80 
Mr. John T. Atkinson 
Mr. & Ms. Bob Blackman 
Mr. & Mrs. Carl Blessing Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Bolick 
Dr. & Mrs. Varaprasad Bonagiri 
Mr. & Mrs. Harry Bryant Ill 
Mrs. Martha H. Callaham 
Mr. & Mrs. David Carden 
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Carilli 
Mr. David Carkenord & Mrs. Diane Stubbins 
The Carpet House 
Mr. & Mrs. Jerome Christian 
Concord Baptist Church 
Mr. James K. Davis Jr. '76 & Mrs. Linda Easter Davis 
Mr. & Mrs. Rick Davis 
Lt. Col. (Ret) Brian Dillon & Ms. Deborah Banton ’77  
Mr. & Mrs. Robert E. Dotson 
Farmville Internal Medicine, PC 
Mr. & Mrs. Lewis ‘Skeeter’ Fore ‘61 
Fourth Street Motors 
Mr. & Mrs. James Frank ‘89 
Mr. J. Fulton Jr. ‘80 
Dr. L. W. '72  & Mrs. Holly Coleman Garnett '74 
Gilliam Motors 
Mr. Carroll Gillispie & Mrs. Debra Stimpson Gillispie '76 
Mr. Herb H. Goodman 
Green Front Accessories 
Dr. Charles Green '65 & Mrs. Faye Patteson Green '68 
Mr. & Mrs. Shawn Haney 
Mrs.  Anita T. Harris 
Mr. & Mrs. Ted Hodges ‘79 
Mr. and Mrs. Jimmy Hurt 
Mr. & Mrs. Ted Ingram 
Mr. Bobby Jacobs ’81 & Mrs. Krista Jacobs 
Mr. Robert M. Jones ‘77 
Mr. Patrick P. Kelly ‘76 
Mr. & Mrs. William Kelly 
Drs. Broderick & Samantha King 
Mr. & Mrs. Mario Kuhar 
Mr. & Mrs. Tim Lacks 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas D. Manis 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert M. Mason 
Mr. Matthew McCarty & Lauren Andrews McCarty ’97 
Mr. & Mrs. Wayne Meshejian 
Mr. J. B. Miller 
Mr. Raymond & Dr. Krista Morris 
Mr. & Mrs. Perry Morrow 
Mottley Emporium 
Mr. & Mrs. Dale L. Mottley 
Mr. & Mrs. Alvin Myers Jr. 
New York Life Insurance Company 
Mrs. Margaret Owen 
Mrs. Lynn Perkins 
Mr. & Mrs. Sidney P. Phelps 
Dr. Thomas Pinelli ‘65 
Prince Edward Ruitan Club 
Mr. & Mrs. William C. Puckett 
Mr. Jeff Roberts 
Mrs. Lisha Robinson 
Mr. & Mrs. Doug Seagle 
Mr. David Simpson 
Mr. Wade Stimpson Jr. ’92 & Mrs. Angela Stimpson 
Mr. William Sublett & Ms. Jayne Johnson 
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher W. Tharpe 
Mr. & Mrs. John W. Thompson 
Virginia Baseball Tourneys 
Mr. & Mrs. J. D. Vaughan Jr 
Mr. Clinton Vick & Dr. Nancy Vick 
Ms. Jennifer Wall ‘77 
 

Belief $1- $99 
Mr. Richard Amos & Mrs. Sallie Overton Amos ‘88 
Ms. Vera G. Arnn 
Ms. Carol A. Brainard 
Ms. Caroline Caldwell ‘06 
Mr. R. Scott Case ’93 & Mrs. Angela Norman Case ‘92 
Mr. & Mrs. Joel Cathey 
Mr. & Mrs. Linwood B. Chapman 
Mrs. Frances F. Clark 
Mrs. Jane C. Crews 
Ms. Julie David 
Ms. Chelsey Green 
Mr. Bruce Guthrie 
Mrs. Nancy A. Haga 
Mrs. Frances Hazelwood 
Mr. Charles W. Ironmonger 
Mr. Ben Johnson & Mrs. Susan Seay Johnson '81 
Mr. David S. Jones 
Mr. & Mrs.  Niels Kiewiet de Jonge 
Ms. Cheryl Kay 
Mrs. Mary Krouse 
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel S. Magnotti 
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Magnotti 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Mayo 



FUQUA SCHOOL HONOR ROLL OF DONORS   August 1, 2013 – July 31, 2014 

(continued Belief) 
 

Mr. Brian McKay ‘81& Mrs. Mary McKay 
Mr. James K. Moore 
Mr. & Mrs. Kerby Moore 
Mr. & Mrs. Rayford Morgan 
Ms. Virginia S. Moss 
Mr. Patrick Murphy & Mrs. Christy Mottley Murphy ‘86 
Ms. Thornley D. Novy 
Mrs. Frances Pairet 
Mr. Steven M. Saylor ‘81 
Mrs. Jo D. Smith 
Col. & Mrs. William Thompson 
Mr. Charles M. T. Ware 
Mr. Hugh C. Webb ’65 & Mrs. Martha Webb 
Mrs. Rebecca S. Wilson 
Ms. Catherine Wood Yancey ‘68 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Gifts-In-Kind 
Booth and Company   
Pam W. Butler   
Davis GMC 
Jimmy & Linda Davis  
Wayne & Teresa Davis 
Judy Ellington Design  
Ellett's Embroidery 
Mr. Noel Encarnacion & Dr. Janette Mamuric 
Richard Erickson   
Fasmart #7  
Food Lion of Farmville   
Jimmy & Tammy Frank 
Jeffrey & Christina Hice   
Kathryn Jefferson   
Maggie P. Johnson   
Susan S. Johnson  
JR Tharpe Trucking   
Christy M. Murphy   
Barbara Naas  
Bland S. Newman   
Penny Pairet   
Denise Penick   
Roanoke Creek Forestry Management  
Jeff Roberts   
Mary Louise Scott   
Valerie Thomas   
Tucker Timber Products, Inc.   
W.C. Newman Company, Inc.   
Watkins Nurseries   
Martha Womack   
Ronald & Terri Wyatt  
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SPECIAL GIFTS 
 
In Honor of 2014 Baseball Team – State Champs 
Anonymous 
Mr. & Mrs. Peyton Anderson ‘85 
Mr. Raymond Anderson ‘80 
Mr. Ted Cunningham ’77 & Mrs. Dianne Cunningham ‘80 
Mr. Joe Hines ‘86 
Mr. Joseph F. Morrissette 
Mr. Steven Saylor ‘81 
Mr. W.C. Sprouse ‘72 
Virginia Baseball Tourney 
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Worsham 
 
In Memory of Lester E. Andrews  
Mr. Matthew McCarty 
 
In Honor of Leigh Bolick ‘01 
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Bolick 
 
In Memory of Myrtle Bridgforth 
Mr. & Mrs. Hunter Watson 
 
In Memory of Ainsely Bryant ‘04 
Mr. & Mrs. Harry Bryant  
 
In Honor of Lisa M. Burns ‘86 
Mottley Emporium 
 
In Honor of Robert E. Burns ‘17 
Mottley Emporium 
 
In Honor of Angie ’10 & Stuart Carilli ‘08 
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Carilli 
 
In Honor of Laura & Roger Childress ‘75 
Mr. William Sublett & Ms. Jayne Johnson 
 
In Honor of Class of 1963 
Mrs. Linda Stokes Johnson '64 
 
In Honor of Class of 1964 
Mrs. Linda Stokes Johnson '64 
 
In Honor of Class of 1974 
Dr. L. W. '72 & Mrs. Holly Collmann Garnett '74 
 
In Memory of Dianne Gates 
Dr. James B. Gates Jr. DVM ’60 
 
In Honor of Carly Barker Garwood ‘18 
Mrs. Sarah Garwood 
 
In Memory of Roy B. Hargrove  
Mr. Matthew McCarty & Mrs. Lauren Andrews McCarty ‘97 
 
In Memory of Jody R. Hogan 
Mrs. Nancy Vick 
 
In Honor of Brantley Jefferson 
Mr. Edward R. Kromer ‘65 

 
In Memory of Robert E. Johnson ‘63 
Mrs. Linda Stokes Johnson '64 
 
In Memory of Stephanie Jones 
Mr. & Mrs. Dana Thomas 
 
In Memory of C. L. & Virginia Jones 
Mr. Robert M. Jones ‘77 
 
In Memory of William F. Kelly 
Mrs. Vera G. Arnn 
Ms. Joyce P. Eggleston ‘76 
Mrs. Nancy A. Haga 
Mrs. Frances Hazelwood 
Mrs. Betty Ingram 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Mayo 
Mrs. Christy M. Murphy ‘86 
Ms. Ruth S. Murphy 
Mrs. Frances Pairet 
Mrs. Jo D. Smith 
Mrs. Martha W. Thompson 
Mr. Charles M. Ware 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In Memory of Mark Law 
Mrs. Catherine Wood Yancey ‘68 
 
In Memory of Joann Lewis 
Mr. Cary Stokes '70 & Mrs. Sarah Evans Stokes '70 
 
In Memory of Kenny Lewis ‘70 
Lt. Col. (Ret) Brian Dillon & Ms. Deborah Banton ’77  
Mr. Cary Stokes '70 & Mrs. Sarah Evans Stokes '70 
Dr. & Mrs. Charles S. Wilson Jr. 
 
In Honor of Robyn Bolick Maass ‘98 
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Bolick 
 
In Memory of Gloria Mani 
Ms. Jo Leslie A. Andrews ‘61 
 
In Memory of L. S. Metcalf 
Mr. & Mrs. Hunter Watson 
 
In Honor of Christy M. Murphy ‘86 
Mr. William Sublett & Ms. Jayne Johnson 
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This report recognizes gifts made to the School between August 1, 2013 and 
July 31, 2014. Gifts made after that time will be acknowledged in the 2014–2015 
Honor Roll. Every effort has been made to compile as accurate a report of donors 
as possible. If, however, you discover an error or an omission, please accept our 
apologies and bring it to our attention by contacting us at (434) 392-4131.  

 
In Memory of H. J. Nixon 
Mrs. Cheryl Kay 
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Lewis Moss 
Mrs. Virginia S. Moss 
Prince Edward Ruitan Club 
Mr. & Mrs. Hugh C. Webb ‘65  
 
In Memory of Terri C. O'Neil ‘82 
Mrs. Nancy A. Haga 
 
In Memory of Jennifer Pankey ‘85 
Mr. & Mrs. Harry Bryant 
 
In Memory of Florence V. Pearson 
Mr. Thomas Pinelli 
 
In Honor of Chad ’09 & Ryan Perkins ‘11 
Mrs. Lynn Perkins 
 
In Honor of Catherine ‘21 & Bailey Rutherford ‘21 
Mrs. Martha H. Callaham 
 
In Memory of Margaret Scott 
Mrs. Frances Hazelwood 
 
In Honor of Ireland ’19 & Jaylen Seagle ‘21 
Mr. & Mrs. Doug Seagle 
Mr. & Mrs. J. D. Vaughan 
 
In Memory of David C. Stables 
Mr. & Mrs. Hunter Watson 
 
In Memory of Mr. & Mrs. Herbert R. Stokes 
Mrs. Linda Stokes Johnson '64 
 
In Honor of Brody ’14 & Brinley Thomas ‘18 
Mr. & Mrs. Dana Thomas 
 
In Memory of John H. Varner 
Mr. John H. Varner Jr. ‘74 
 
In Honor of Thomas ’15 & Claire V. Watson ‘18 
Mr. & Mrs. Brad L. Watson ‘83 
 
In Memory of Joyce G. Whitlock 
Mr. & Mrs. Hunter Watson 
 
In Memory of Azile Winkler 
Mr. Joel Cathey 
 
 
TUITION SUPPORT FUND 
Ms. Joyce P. Eggleston ‘76 
Ms. Margaret Owen  
Mr. and Mrs. Brad L. Watson ‘83 
 
MATCHING GIFTS 
Capital One 
Wells Fargo Foundation 
 

SCHOLARSHIPS 
 
The Roy B. Hargrove Jr. Scholarship 
Mr. Danny Andrews & Mrs. Kathy Hargrove Andrews ’68 
Mr. Roy Hargrove III ’76 
 
Kenny Lewis Scholarship 
Lt. Col. (Ret) Brian Dillon & Ms. Deborah Banton ’77  
Mr. Cary Stokes '70 & Mrs. Sarah Evans Stokes '70 
Dr. & Mrs. Charles S. Wilson Jr. 
 
Prince Edward Ruritan Scholarship 
Prince Edward Ruritan Club  
 
SCA Scholarship 
Fuqua School SCA 
 
John H. Varner Scholarship 
Mr. John H. Varner Jr. ‘74 
The Woodland 
 
GRANTS 
American Endowment Foundation 
The Community Foundation 
Jesse Ball DuPont Fund 
 
CIVIC ORGANIZATIONS 
Crewe Christmas Parade 
Fuqua School After Prom Committee 
 
SCHOOL PROGRAM SUPPORT 
Campbell’s Labels for Education 
Cartridges for Kids 
General Mills Boxtops for Education 
OneCause 
The Pepsi Bottling Group, Inc. 
Recycle America 
Sysco Rewards Program 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  



 

       

          
   

      
          

       
       

       
       

        
 

         
        
        

       
 

 

     
       

      
          

     
      

  
 

    
     

    
   

 
       

      
   

 
      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

Dr. Rhonda Algeier 
Applebee's  
Aunt Betty’s Biscotti 
Awesome Party Supplies 
B&M Greenhouse 
Kathy Baldwin 
Pam Butler 
Jimmy Carwile 
Cake Kitchen 
Susan Carden 
Carters Flower Shop 
Southside Community Hospital 
Charley's Waterfront Cafe  
Classie Cuts 
Allison Crews 
Cumberland Animal Hospital 
Linda Davis - Longaberger 
Discount Fabrics 
Vicky Dotson 
Ducks Unlimited 
East End Motor Company 
Joyce Eggleston 
Ellett's Embroidery 
John Ellington 
Rick Erickson  
FarmvilleSigns.com 
The Fishin’ Pig 
Judy Forlines 
Fourth Street Motor Company 
 

2013 BAG THE FALCON DONORS  

2013 BAG THE FIVE GRAND FALCON 

2013 BAG THE FALCON SPONSORS 
Accessories, Inc. (Green Front) 
Carters Flower Shop 

The Fishin’ Pig 

Hill & Davis CPA, PC 

Ruth Murphy 

Wright Logging, LLC 

Tammy Frank  
Fuqua School 
Green Front Accessory, Inc. 
Guys & Gals Premier Salon 
Hampton Inn - Farmville 
Hampden-Sydney College  
Scott Harwood 
Harlan and Reed Horton 
Betty Ingram 
Paul Jackson 
Vertia Mae Jamerson 
Robin Kegley 
Longwood Bed and Breakfast 
Longwood University 
Main Street Lanes 
The Manor Golf Club 
Denise Penick - Personal  
  Adornments 
Penelope 
Carol Ann Reynolds 
Jeff Roberts 
Rochette's Florist 
Jackie Sadler 
Sears of Farmville 
Shentel Cable  
Sleeping Bee 
Soakers Car Wash 
Southside Virginia YMCA 
Spaulding Equipment Company  
STEPS, Inc. 
Mary Storm 
Diane Stubbins 
Syl's Designs 
Taco Bell / Long John Silver's 
Taylor-Forbes Equipment                                      
Town and Country 
Town of Farmville 
Dara and Zach Tucker 
Hunter and Llewellyn Watson 

On November 23, 2013 Fuqua School 
Community welcomed the Christmas 
season through the Bag the Five Grand 
Falcon fundraiser.  This event generated 
$33,000 in proceeds to our school.   
    
The night began with Shawn Haney 
drawing the first reverse-draw raffle 
ticket and the opening of the silent 
auction bidding. Auctioneers Jimmy 
Carwile and Tom Jones, with Carwile 
Auctions, encouraged friendly 
competitive bidding on our live auction 
items.  The night continued with 
delicious food from Fuqua Catering.     
 
We appreciate the time and talent the 
many volunteers gave to the event.  As 
always, the stars of the event were those 
who donated items or purchased raffle 
tickets.  Thank you! 



  

PARENT TEACHER STUDENT 
ASSOCIATION (PTSA) 

 
The PTSA is an integral part of Fuqua School. Current parents, guardians 
and students, as well as faculty and staff, automatically are members of the 
PTSA.  During the 2013-2014 school year, the PTSA was involved in many 
activities including the following: 
 
• donated Lower School classroom banners and ferns 
• planted the 6th grade tree, a tradition since 2011 
• replaced several crepe myrtles 
• maintained the nature trail 
• partially funded Dri-Fit shirts for varsity athletes 
• provided monthly teacher appreciation gifts and encouragement 
• celebrated Teacher Appreciation Week with a faculty luncheon and a 

daily gift and student activity 
• supplied “Coffee and a Kleenex” on the first day of school 
• offered “Parent's Night Out” 
• co-sponsored the annual Easter Egg Hunt 
• conducted two major fundraisers “Mixed Bag” and 

“Popcorn and Bulbs” 
• contributed to and oversaw the bake sale for FalconFest 
• implemented “Feed the Fans”, providing concessions for athletic events 
• continued affiliation with Boxtops for Education & Campbell's Labels for 

Education as well as others 
• offered Back-to-School supply kits, and 
• sold stadium blankets. 

 
 
The work of the PTSA is done through the leadership of the PTSA Board of 
Directors but it is you, our volunteers, that make it a success. 
 

PTSA needs your time and talents! 

Contact the school to volunteer! 

 

 

 



 

ROLL ON … 625 MILES DAILY  

  OVERVIEW 
• SERVING 11 COUNTIES             

Amelia, Appomattox, 

Buckingham, Charlotte, 

Cumberland, Halifax, 

Lunenburg, Mecklenburg, 

Nottoway, Powhatan, 

Prince Edward 

 

• TRANSPORTING OVER 200 

STUDENTS TO AND FROM 

SCHOOL DAILY  

 
• TRAVELING 625 MILES A 

DAY 

 

• INCLUDING FIELD TRIPS 

AND ATHLETIC EVENTS, 

16 BUSES TRAVEL MORE 

THAN 145,000 MILES A 

YEAR 

 
 

 

Fuqua School’s transportation system is vital to the school’s successful operation.  
Transportation is provided for approximately 200 students to and from school from 
August through May, using eight buses that collectively travel 625 miles daily.  The 
geographical area traveled includes 11 counties and covers approximately 120 miles 
north to south and 70 miles east to west. Our central pick-up location system reduces 
wear and tear on buses and is cost effective. With the inclusion of field trips and 
transportation to athletic events, the fleet, comprising 16 vehicles, travels more than 
145,000 miles annually.   

A good preventive maintenance program is in place; all vehicles are tuned twice a year by 
Fuqua school mechanics using a detailed check list. Vehicles are given a bumper to 
bumper inspection during the months of June, July, and August, and any needed repairs 
are made; vehicles are then scheduled for the annual State Inspection which is done by 
an independent inspection station. Vehicles are inspected again in the month of 
December by Fuqua School mechanics. Drivers are responsible for daily checks of their 
respective vehicles. Through prompt reporting of problems, potential mechanical failures 
are typically identified before they result in break downs. In addition, bi-weekly checks of 
the fleet are conducted by our mechanics. These measures have resulted in less than 
one break down per quarter with students stranded away from school. 

Our bus drivers are extremely committed to their responsibility of transporting students 
safely. A set of school bus rules are in place to ensure safety and there have been few 
minor incidents and no major incidents. The minor incidents were handled swiftly and, 
with the cooperation of school staff and parents, there are few repeats. The key to the 
overall success is the cooperation of drivers, staff, management, and most importantly, 
parents. 

If you have any questions, contact Barry Giffin, Director of Transportation. 

mailto:giffinbk@fuquaschool.com


Fuqua School is a place where each student is backed by a strong 
community.  Focused on the needs of individual learners, our academic 
program is challenging and proven.  Caring faculty and staff invest 
themselves in nurturing our students’ boundless individual potential.  
Beyond academics, we offer comprehensive athletics, strong visual & 
performing arts, lasting friendships, and a proud heritage that enriches 
our students’ lives in significant ways.  Fuqua School is a place that 
provides a safe environment in which to be accepted, to be challenged, 
and to grow…a place that becomes, for many, a home away from home. 

Word of mouth is the most effective means of adding new students and 
their families to our school. Reach out to your social circles, peers, 
colleagues, and families and share Fuqua School.  Remember that with the 
New Family Referral Program you could earn a $500 credit towards tuition 
for each family you refer and mentor.  One of the best ways you can help 
Fuqua School is to share your experiences with your friends.   

Fuqua School is proud to have hosted many international students over 
the years through two special programs.  Ayusa, a high school exchange 
program sponsored by the Department of State, and The Cambridge 
Institute of International Education, headquartered in Burlington, MA, 
bring international students to our campus.  These students, in turn, bring 
our students a broader view of the world.  To enhance these 
opportunities, new courses and curricular enrichment focusing on global 
awareness and understanding were added to the academic program.  For 
the 2013-14 school year, a new course on world religions was introduced. 
The school also began providing an English as a Second Language class to 
support the international students in the areas of English language 
proficiency and American culture. 

Contact Christy Murphy, Director of Admissions, with any questions.   

0   

ADMISSIONS                

mailto:murphycm@fuquaschool.com?subject=Annual%20Report%20-%20Admissions


FUQUA SCHOOL VARSITY BASEBALL TEAM 

2014 VISAA DIVISION III STATE CHAMPIONS 
“It's exci ng to be a part of the first baseball state championship. It has been a 
journey for Coach Cunningham and the team to achieve this accomplishment 

that has been within reach the past two years. Winning the state tle sets a nice 
tone for our other teams and was a great way to close out the year for our 

athle c program as a whole,” stated Marcus Gregory, Athle c Director.  

We are so proud of you!  Your Fuqua school Family 

Matthew McKay,  
Trent Jacobs,        
Josh Davis,                 
Antonio Gonzalez 

Coach of the year 
Ted Cunningham 

Logan McDONALd-Byrd, 
CARL BENHOFF 

PETE REED, THOMAS PARRISH 

Troy Howard 

Dustin Reynolds 

DEVIN ALLEN,        

HUNTER GILLIAM 

Assistant Coaches 
Bobby Jacobs,  
LES ROARK (Absent from  
photo—John Adams) 



  H 

FUQUA FALCONS…YES, 13 SPORTS & 26 TEAMS 
FOOTBALL, CROSS COUNTRY, VOLLEYBALL, CHEERLEADING, SWIMMING, BASKETBALL,          

BASEBALL, SOFTBALL, SOCCER, GOLF, LACROSSE, TENNIS, TRACK 



 

   

2013-2014 ATHLETIC ACCOMPLISHMENTS 
 

WELCOME BACK… 

2013 JV Football 
Undefeated 8-0 

 

2013 VCC Boys Cross Country 
Regular Season & Tournament Champions 

2014 VCC Boys Basketball  
Co-Champions Regular Season 

 

WE ARE PROUD   

OF YOU! 

 

2014 JV Basketball  
Undefeated  



 



 



 

FUQUA SCHOOL 
605 Fuqua Drive   PO  Box 328   Farmville, VA 23901  (434) 392-4131   www.FuquaSchool.com 

Fuqua School accredited by the Virginia Association of Independent School (VAIS) and the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools (SACS). 

MISSION 
To create a safe and supportive learning environment which fosters 

the development of boundless individual potential. 
 

Your charitable support allows Fuqua to fulfill its mission and 
ensure a bright future for all its graduates.  Thank you. 

 

http://www.fuquaschool.com/
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